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Chair: Eric Harvey. Vice-Chair: Chris Skudder. Secretary: Dee Dyke. 

Contact: kent@btba.org.uk 

Extraordinary Meeting 
Thursday 1st July 2021 
7pm Virtual Meeting 

Minutes 
 

Meeting Opened: 7:05pm 
 
Roll Call – Eric Harvey, Chris Skudder, Dee Dyke, Alan Haley, Peter Leeke, Chris Taaffe, 
John Denne, Joe Cooper. 
 
Belated apologies received from Richard Lamkin. Non-attendance. Mark Icke, Robert 
Abbott. Janet Rankin. 

 
1. Reading of Minutes and action thereon. 

Actions:  EH & CT as per reports. JD to cover under A.O.B. 

Minutes of 01/07/2021 were adopted as a true and accurate record. 

 
Proposed: Alan Haley     Seconded: Dee Dyke 
 

2. Reports of Officers. 
Reports from the Chair, Treasurer, Head Coach & Tournament Manager were 

submitted with no questions asked. 

 
3. Reports of Sub-Committee. 

Report from Senior / Adult Manager was submitted with no questions asked. 

 
4. A.O.B. 

 

• Actions from previous meeting. 
JD explained that he is due to contact the guides & scouts shortly. (Further action JD). 
 

• Supporting & promoting sanctioned / unsanctioned Kent leagues. 
It was agreed that we will continue to inform centres and leagues about the KTBA and 
offer our assistance as and when required. 
 

• Questions for CS to raise at the BTBA AGM on our behalf. 
o BTBA plans to promote youth bowling and YBCs. 
o Approach larger bowling centre chains to be more helpful with leagues. 
o Explain the non-payment of 2019/20 County rebates. 

 

• Continue with virtual meetings or return to face-to-face. 
It was agreed to return to face-to-face meetings with the proviso of members joining 
virtually if they wish. 
 

Cont. 
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Continued. 
 

5. Date of next meeting. 7pm, Thursday7th October 2021. 

 
Meeting Closed: 7:45pm 


